
Dallas IFGS Emergency Board Meeting  
31 July 2021 

 

Beginning 

Attendance: 
Meeting was held via email communication into and chaired by President David Gibson.   

Board Members attending via electronic means Chris Seals, Sarah Gibson, David Spence, David 

Gibson, Pat McGehearty, John Jones, Lyn Wood 

Board Members not in attendance:  

Non-Board Members present:  

 

 

 

New/ Emergent Business 

Board was called into an emergent safety meeting due to the issues raised by the 

COVID-19 Delta variant rates in the chapter area and member exposure to 

COVID-19.  

 

  

Motion 1149: Participation in games will require masks, a temperature reading of 

less than 100 degrees and a negative symptom screening. Masks will be required in 

all indoor or enclosed spaces without exemption. Failure to abide by this rule is 

grounds to be removed from game by safety staff. These requirements will be 

effective immediately.  Moved by Sarah Gibson, seconded by Chris Seals. Passed 7-0-0 

 

 

 

Minutes taken by Secretary Chris Seals  


